
Please 
Join Us.

John Deere  
Governmental Factory Trip

May 13 – 16, 2019 
Chicago & Moline, Illinois

Brandt and John Deere would like to invite 
you to a product and safety education 
program which includes product 
features and benefits, better operational 
techniques to maximize equipment 
efficiency, improving safety on the job 
and for the operator and to allow the 
customer to contribute to future product 
improvements.

We will tour the Davenport Works Factory 
to learn about Deere’s factory production 
process and walk the Motor Grader and 
Wheel Loader Product Lines. We will also 
spend time at the Coal Valley demo site 
for Grader / Loader training and safety 
orientation as well as hands on operation 
time. A visit to the John Deere World 
Headquarters will also be on the agenda.

This will be a very informative and positive 
learning opportunity for any government 
agency that owns and operates John Deere 
construction equipment.

We look forward to your attendance. 
Please contact your governmental Sales 
Representative below for any further 
questions.

Stewart Slobodian	
	sslobodian@brandt.ca 
1-780-293-2183

Mike Schmidt 
	mschmidt@brandt.ca 
1-780-690-1878

Please RSVP:

Itinerary

Hotel rooms in Edmonton will be provided  

upon request on May 12th or 16th.

Depart Edmonton Monday morning, May 13  

  Arrive @ Chicago/Moline, IL

Return Edmonton Thursday evening, May 16


